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            10th March 2020 

To: All participating ETC3 2020 teams   

Copy: Slovenian Squash Association. ESF Board. ESF Championship committee. WSF. 

 

Cancellation of ETC3 : 15th to 18th April 2020  Slovenia 

 

Dear ETC3 Team Managers 

It is with great disappointment that the European Squash Federation and the Slovenian Squash 
Association announce the cancellation of the European Team Championships Division 3 as a result of the 
COVID-19 Coronavirus outbreak. 

We were informed last night that the Slovenian authorities have enforced an order as from 10th March 
prohibiting indoor public gatherings in Slovenia for over 100 people. 

The purpose of this communication is to provide factual information. Further details regarding finances 
and other arrangements will be available in due course. 

The ESF Board are actively liaising with Championship and circuit event hosts on a daily basis, and 
information will be cascaded to Members as appropriate. 

Please keep Thomas Troedsson updated on your current situation. Thomas is the point of 
communication for all MNFs with regards to this matter.      

 

With kind regards 

 
 
 

Thomas Troedsson       Hugo Hannes 
Vice President Chair of the Championship Committee  President 
European Squash Federation     European Squash Federation 
e : tt@malmosquash.se 
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